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Brown bag assembly will be March 9th  at  

Jens's house, 6pm, for delivery 
 to the Sr Center on the 10th 

.  the seniors will receive their cleaning filled bag from us, on the 16th. 

 

 

Website: www.hadleymothersclub.org 

 

What’s Inside? 
• Brown Bag    

• Events 

• Meeting 

• Letter from the President 
 

Important dates: 
2/8 Decorate Cupcakes 
3/8-Art with Lillian Weir 
 
   
 
  

Officers 2022-2024: 
President: Denise Devine 

Vice Pres.: Suzanne Waskiewicz 

Treasurer: Cathy West 

Procurement Officer: Kris Moriarty 

Secretary: Barb Anderson 

Directors: 

Donna Berg 

Jen Lapis 

Peg Jekanowski 

Diane Kieras-Ciolkos 

Kelly Higgins 

Cathy West 

Suzanne Waskiewicz 

Denise Devine 

Kelly Higgins 

Sunshine: Kris Moriarty 

Peg Jekanowski 

Membership: Abby Smith 

Ellen McClane, Diane West 

Newsletter: Donna Berg 

Grant Writing: Jen Lapis 

Advertising: Jen Lapis 

Webmaster: Barb Pliska 

Fundraising: Kris Moriarty 

Cathy West 

Jen Lapis 

Donna Berg 

Nominating: Suzanne Waskiewicz 

Kris Moriarty 

Denise Devine 

Scholarship: Ellen McClane 

Kelly Higgins 

Bert Szala 

Missy Aloisi 

 

https://www.google.com/search?sa=G&hl=en&tbs=simg:CAQS5wEJZ9ijumyFU4Ma2wELELCMpwgaYgpgCAMSKIQK9wPMEpEKgwrpA4UK4AGcFPoIrj2vPek0uT3GP7Y9xjSaNPc9wj0aMDMZtafJfudLo4otlAkIj5gZ4FzK6G8o2h4Tb-a7--MsF9Jhaa7boiq5eiuKfQkxdyAEDAsQjq7-CBoKCggIARIEl_1onPgwLEJ3twQkaVAodCgpob3Jpem9udGFs2qWI9gMLCgkvYS8ybXF2emMKGwoIbGFuZ3VhZ2XapYj2AwsKCS9qLzJzaF95NAoWCgNkb3TapYj2AwsKCS9tLzAyN2N0Zww&sxsrf=ALeKk038gUMWmTy1PjGM137yGFtORKbe4w:1610462763057&q=horizontal&tbm=isch&ved=2ahUKEwj2sKmn0ZbuAhVHwFkKHd6bCekQwg4oAHoECBAQMQ
http://www.hadleymothersclub.org/
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CALENDAR RAFFLE WRAP UP 
 

 
 
 

HMC calendar raffle, this was our 2nd year doing it. We had 2 
months to sell tickets, sold a few hundred more tickets than 
last year.  
We did well, as it is a lot less labor than the fair with a lot 
more profit. Some technical issues arose but the team 
handled them swiftly.   
We wish there was more member participation in selling 
tickets, handling pickups, soliciting prizes and promoting this, 
as this is our biggest fundraiser of the year. People really 
enjoy the wheel spinning and posts of winners, so sharing 
them is great free advertising. Our small team rocked this 
fundraiser. After a brief rest from this 4-month long fundraiser, 
the team will start discussions for what’s up next. 
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LETTER FROM OUR PRESIDENT



 
 

http://www.hadleymothersclub.org/
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